
 

September 13th– Payton’s Birthday 

September 21– Ms. CJ’s birthday 

 

September 3rd- First day of school 

Please remember to label all of your child’s  belongings that come to school. :) 

 

Dear Families, 

Welcome to, or back to Room 6!  

I hope your summer was relaxing, fun-filled and memorable. 

Hard to believe it is time to get back into a routine and into 

the swing of things. 

We will be practicing our grace and courtesies in class this 

month, with lots of yes pleases, excuse me and thank yous, as 

well as getting used to our daily schedule. Lots of reviewing takes place in September so that 

we can make sure we are all starting from the same place. You can encourage your child’s 

independence by letting them choose their own clothes in the morning and carry their own 

items to their cubbies. Invite your child to share their favorite part of the day, what was 

exciting (or silly) or what made them proud while they were away from you. By demonstrating 

this skill from your own day, you encourage a deeper level of conversation and you might 

even hear some great stories. 

Ms. Ashley will be returning to our class this year as my intern. She recently returned from a 

Montessori training program set in Montana this summer! Yah, Ms. Ashley!  We also have ten 

new families joining our room, so if you see someone you don’t know, stop and introduce 

yourself, it’s always fun to find out what common bonds we share other than Montessori. 

Thanks for sharing your children with us. It’s going to be a great year!          
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